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Everyone is welcome - without exception 

 

2024  

St Anne’s Corpus Christi  Holy Rosary St. Peter’s  

Sat 28th Sept 

Weekday 

 Rosary 3.30 pm 

Eucharistic Service 

4pm 

 No service NO VIGIL MASS 

 

26th Sunday of 

the Year 

29th Sept 

 Mass 

9am 

People of the Parish 

 

 Mass 

10.30 

Brian Rutledge 

Mon 30th Sept 

St Jerome 

 Eucharistic Service 

10am 

  

 

Tues 1st October 

St Therese of the 

Child Jesus 

    

Wed 2nd October 

The Holy Guardian 

Angels 

    Mass 

10am 

 

Thurs 3rd Oct 

Weekday 

 Eucharistic Service 

10am 

  

 

Fri 4 th Oct 

St Francis of Assisi 

  Eucharistic Service 

10am 

  

Sat 5th Oct 

Weekday 

Rosary 3.30 pm 

Vigil Mass 

4pm 

 No service  Vigil Mass  

             5.45pm 

27th Sunday of 
the Year 

 
6th Oct 

  Mass  
9am 

Mary Devlin 

 Mass  
10.30am 

Fred & Jane Elliott 
60th Wedding  
Anniversary 

 

26th SUNDAY OF THE YEAR Year B  29th September 2024 



 

Toiletries for Christmas Project 
As part of our Christmas Project for the homeless and the 
many people who are struggling with the cost of living, in-
cluding those who come to Joe’s Place and the Food Coop. 
We would like to give each person a bag of 5 basic toilet-
ries. 
Over the next month until the 6

th
 October, we 

invite you to take a very practical action.  

Please take a flyer after Mass for more information 

RED MISSION BOXES 

If you have a mission box will you please empty it, count it and put the money in 

an envelope with your name on and leave it in the sacristy. Please do not bring 

mission boxes to church to be emptied. There is still a 

box left from last March if it is yours please collect it . 

Thanks for your continued help.  

WINE AND CHEESE EVENING  

This will be held on Friday October 11th at 7.00pm in St Pe-
ter’s hall to fundraise for the Christmas Project. Tickets £10 
will include two glasses of wine, cheese and entertainment 
(non-alcoholic drinks also available).  

Tickets on sale after weekend  

Masses from 7th/8th September.  

 

HARVEST FESTIVAL 

On the weekend of 12th/13th October 
at all four Masses, everyone is invited 
to bring along some fresh fruit or vege-
tables and a tin for Joe’s Place (peas, 
carrots, mince or stewed steak). Please 
place these in the containers provided 
at the back of church. The fruit and 
vegetables will be taken to the Food 
Coop on the following Monday and the 
tins will be taken to Joe’s Place on the 
Wednesday.  This will be an opportuni-
ty to thank God for creation and for the 
food that we en-
joy and to share it 
with those in 
need. 

  

Alcoholics Anonymous 

Every Thursday evening in St 

Peter’s hall, all are welcome. 

Please contact: 

Ryan - 07745273686 

Paul - 07554665116 

FOOD COOP Dear Supporters, 

After a two-week break, the Food Co-op was open 
as usual today.  One hundred and five people, rep-
resenting 59 families /couples and 46 single people 
(153 adults and 103 children) chose and collected 
food.  Many stopped for refreshments and made 
good use of the opportunity to sit and chat. Dona-
tions were received from several local churches, a 
primary school, Saltwell Park Run and individual 
supporters.  The allocation from Fairshare included 
red cabbage, courgettes and broccoli enabling all 
members to have a good choice of fresh, tinned 
and dried foods.  Many thanks for all the donations 
received and thanks to those who deliver them in 
time for the session on Tuesday.  

This week we met several new families who have 
been recently accommodated in our communi-
ty.  With having such a range of languages spoken 
by the volunteers, new members are routinely guid-
ed by someone with a common language hopefully 
making them feel welcome. With kind regards for 
your steadfast support, Kath. 

JOE’S PLACE urgently needs tins of peas, carrots, 
mince, stewed steak & ham. We are often asked for 
backpacks, trainers & warm gloves. Thank you! 

 


